
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 27th May 2022 

 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope you all have a lovely half term break with your families, please  

remember to chat, play and read together. 

Out and About 

 

The following children from Mrs 

Barnett’s class will be going Out 

and About on Tuesday 7th June… 

 

Lacey, Forest, Lorenzo, Lexi, Seb, Pippa, Brody, 

Eli, Charlie, Paisley, Ella-Rose, Clara, AJ, Jamie. 

 

These children will be visiting the 

beach and will need spare clothes, 

wellies, a towel and a waterproof 

coat.   

 

    

Forest School 

 

For Forest School please 

make sure that your 

child comes to school 

wearing play clothes and welly 

boots and has shoes to change into 

for the afternoon.  Please note that 

the group from Miss Jenkins’ class 

will be going on Tuesday instead of 

Monday for this week only. 

On the back of this newsletter there 

are some ideas to support your 

child with their writing.  Remember 

that the children are aiming for 

writing in sentences independently. 

Book of the Fortnight 

 

After the half term break we will 

be sharing ’One is a Snail Ten is a 

Crab’ for two weeks.  Please read 

this story with your child and  

discuss the numbers of legs/feet 

that other creatures have.  Can 

you create your own story  

together using 

your child’s  

favourite  

creatures? 

Tuesday 7th June 
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Thursday 9th June 
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